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On January 25, 2012, the Arts, Parks, and Neighborhoods Committee considered a November 
3, 2011 Los Angeles Department of Aging report relative to the release of the Evidence-Based 
Program (EBP) Request for Proposal for the selection of contractors to provide EBP services. 
After consideration, the Committee moved to approve the recommendations contained in the 
report. 

This matter is now being transmitted to the Housing, Community, and Economic Development 
Committee for consideration. 
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